
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Headteacher’s Comment  
 
Good evening, this is an extra edition of our weekly newsletter, ‘The Hawksworth Herald’. I would like to 
share information which I received from Leeds City Council this afternoon.  
 
Firstly, I would like to update parents on the procedures Hawksworth CE Primary School will follow if a child 
displays Covid 19 symptoms during the school day. For example, if a child has a persistent cough with a high 
temperature the child will be placed in our isolation room with a member of staff (both the child and staff 
member will each wear a face mask). The parents of the child will be contacted and asked to pick up their 
child from school, they will be strongly advised to book a Covid-19 test for their child and the child will be 
able to  return to school after a 7 day isolation. This guidance for schools was updated today and emailed to 
all Headteachers. The guidance and flow chart from Leeds (pasted below) will be strictly adhered to by school 
to protect the health and well-being of our pupils and staff.  
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I would also like to share a letter addressed to all parents from Sal Tariq OBE, Director, Children and Families. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
As it states in the letter above, I await further government guidance on the September start and when I do, 
I will obviously share my plans with parents at the earliest opportunity.  
 
I would like to thank all parents for their support in these challenging times. I would also like to thank my 
staff for their hard work and dedication whilst implementing my Covid 19 plans. Their desire to provide the 
best provision for the children during an ever changing situation has made my job so much easier and I do 
appreciate their efforts. 
 
  

Mr Dale Norris B.A (Hons) QTS  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


